Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Drugs, Devices and Cosmetics
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Division of Drugs, Devices and Cosmetics has received the petition for declaratory statement from Validus Pharmaceuticals, LLC on August 21, 2015. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Section 499.01(2)(c), F.S., as it applies to the petitioner.
The Petition seeks a formal opinion as to whether Section 499.01(2)(c), F.S., requires the Petitioner’s contract manufacturer to be permitted by the Department where the contract manufacturer manufactures, packages and labels prescription drugs for the Petitioner and the drugs are picked up from the contract manufacturer’s facility by the Petitioner’s customer and either sold into the state of Florida or physically transported in to the state of Florida for sale.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Reggie Dixon, Director, Division of Drugs, Devices and Cosmetics, 1940 N. Monroe Street, Suite 26A, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1047, Reggie.Dixon@myfloridalicense.com, (850)717-1800.
